4.10 (s)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue Traffic Change

From: Colleen Henderson's

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 5:19 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue Traffic Change

Attention City Clerk and Council of Hamilton Wentworth

We, the below residents are opposed to the changing reduction of traffic lanes On Aberdeen Avenue with parking on
both sides.

This is ludicrous to propose this without having a proper study by knowledgeable experts. From personal knowledge
Homewood and Stanley will be overrun with speeding vehicles trying to save time to reach Queen Street or Dundurn
Street. The Queen Street hill will be backed up to Fennel Avenue or further south during rush hour in the mornings
coming down to make a left hand turn onto Aberdeen Ave. Whenever there has been a fender bender and they shut
down one lane on Aberdeen Ave its a disaster as we have already experienced this now.

This proposal suggested by Council of two lanes will be a daily nightmare happening. This is very dangerous for our
senior citizens and the young children living in this area especially coming and going from Earl Kitchener School on
Dundurn St. And St. Joseph’s School on Locke St.

Please reconsider this proposed change for our safety and health problems from the extra greenhouse gas emissions.
Respectfully submitted for your consideration and attention.

D. John Henderson

Donna Syms

Patrick Henderson



